
HUAWEI'S GLOBAL REPORTING CHANNEL:  

BCGcomplain@huawei.com  

Purchase_audit@huawei.com  

 

 

 

Huawei is committed to transparent procurement. Huawei staff must not affect the 

normal procurement under any name, to ensure that suppliers choose the most 

competitive partners without interference, non-designation of tier-2 suppliers is a basic 

principle that Huawei procurement and business departments should comply with, 

Except in cases when there are clear resolutions in special scenarios. 

 

If you find that Huawei employees violate honesty and integrity behaviors, such as 

who required subcontractor to use the designated tier-2 suppliers and  got profit from 

it, Please send an email to the Huawei Procurement Inspection Department at:  

 

BCGcomplain@huawei.com; Purchase_audit@huawei.com 

 

The Procurement Inspection Department is an independent audit department within 

Huawei, and will handle any complaints in complete confidence. 
 

 
 
 
Best Wishes, 
Middle East & Central Asia – Delivery Operations Center  
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